
Technology and digital safety/health 

Southwest Area Education Advisory Council 

Catonsville Middle School MONDAY, MARCH 18TH, 2019 from 6:30-8:00PM in the school 

media center. 

 

Join the Southwest Area  
Education Advisory Council for  
a presentation by district  
representatives and 
open forum discussion on  
the use of technology in 
schools. 
 
For questions or for more info,  

contact SWAEAC at 

emailthebcswaeac@gmail.com 

 

 

 

SWAEAC 2018-2019 Meeting Schedule (subject to change): 

March 18th Technology and digital health/safety (Catonsville Middle) 

April 15th District representative meet and greet (Catonsville Middle) 

May 20th Overcrowding (Catonsville Middle) 


